

St Bernadette's Primary School Dundas Valley

10 April 2018

Dear Year 1 Parents,

I would like to inform you that Mrs Gerrard is on leave for the first four weeks of next term. During that time, Mrs Mary Elliott will be taking on board two roles, Religious Education Co-Ordinator as well as Acting Assistant Principal.

Consequently please note that Mrs Elliott will continue to teach Year 1- Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings. In this way, Mrs Elliott will continue to teach the literacy and numeracy program to your children. While Mrs Susan Boulous will be teaching Year 1 in the afternoons and all day on Friday. Mrs Gillies, of course will continue to teach the children on Thursdays.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding

Yours sincerely,

Mary Ann Gatt-Petrini Principal